[bookmark: _GoBack]“As Americans struggle in this anemic economy, the Administration continues to stifle job creation at every turn.  Expanding EPA’s authority and threatening personal property rights will only discourage the economic growth we need for long term job creation.  It is past time to cut through the red tape, and tear down the barriers to get the American people back to work.  I look forward to working with my colleagues to get this bill passed,” said Senator Dean Heller.     


